
 
 

NOTICE 
 
 

THIS PRACTICE HAS ADOPTED THE FOLLOWING POLICIES 
FOR CHARGES FOR HEALTH CARE SERVICES 

 
We will charge persons receiving Health Services at the usual and customary rate prevailing in 
this area.  Health Services will be provided at no charge, or at a reduced charge, to individuals 
unable to pay for services.  In addition, persons will not be charged for services to the extent 
that payment will be made by a third party authorized or under legal obligation to pay the 
charges. 
 
We will not discriminate against any person receiving health services because of his/her 
inability to pay for services, or because payment for the health services will be made under Part 
A or B of Title XVII (“Medicare”) or Title XIX (“Medicaid”) of the Social Security Act. 
 
We will accept assignment under the Social Security Act for all services for which payment may 
be made under Part B of Title XVII (“Medicare”) of the Act. 
 
We have an agreement with the State Agency, which administers the State Plan for medical 
assistance under the Title XIX (“Medicaid”) of the Social Security Act to provide services to 
persons entitled to medical assistance under the plan. 
 
 
 
 

 
Based on your financial need, Cornerstone Community Services will determine if you are eligible for 
free or discounted health care services by looking at your income and family size. 
 
We also may help you set up a payment plan that allows you to make payments within your means. 
 
Please ask to speak to our Financial Clerk who is available to assist you with this process. 
 

 


